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Missionaries & YPDers,
 
The 2024 WMS and YPD Institutes are history. Although I missed the Southwest Institute, all reports indicated that it, too, was 
fruitful. The Southeast institute closed the season. Thank you to all 9th District missionaries, young people, and children. 
President Whiting, your first series of institutes added another star to your inaugural presidential year!
 
On another note…recently, I read Galatian 6. Although I considered myself as being very familiar with the chapter, for the first 
time, I received a different angle on the message. Verses 7 and 8 tell readers, “Do not be deceived: God is not mocked, 
for whatever one sows, that will he also reap. For the one who sows to his own flesh will from the flesh reap corruption, but the 
one who sows to the Spirit will from the Spirit reap eternal life.”
 
In relation to the chapter’s theme, these verses mean that persons who teach God’s word should receive support from the people 
they teach. This instruction includes but is not limited to financial support. Paul is clear: giving to those who teach the word isn’t 
a “payment; it’s sharing.
 
Paul continues by indicating that givers reap what givers sow. God rewards us for our sharing. When we give little, we receive 
little. When we give big, we receive big. This is simple math. Who wants to receive big? Who wants to receive little? How we 
give determines our return. If you want a lot from God, then give a lot to God. (God knows our individual “big” and “little”.)
 
What was my different angle on this scripture? For some, this might be a stretch, but I believe we also should apply Galatians 6:7, 
8 to our personal spiritual development. What we sow in ourselves determines what we reap. When I sow negative thoughts, 
cloudy options, and “life-will-never-get-better-for-me” thoughts into my spirit, that’s what I reap. However, when I sow positive 
thoughts that remind me that I belong to God who promises to take care of me and I do right by God and feed good, healthy, 
productive, overcoming, more-than-a-conqueror celebratory thoughts in my spirit, that’s what I reap.
 
How can I sow positive thoughts into my life? I can do so by spending time with God in praying (listening and speaking to God); 
praising (thanking God); worshiping (focusing on who God is) fellowshipping (attending church regularly); studying (setting 
aside time to read and learn from God’s word); and serving (using the gifts God gave you to bless others). 
 
Sowing into our personal spiritual life makes us stronger Christians. We become familiar with God and God’s word. We learn 
what to expect from and expect God to keep God’s word. We live with an “I-know-God’s-got-me” attitude. We focus more on 
what we have. We look for God’s hand in our life, and as we receive, we share.
 
Declare today: not only will I support ministries, but also, I will sow positive thoughts in my life.
 
God is faithful!
Rev. Sherita

http://www.9thepiscopaldistrictwms.org
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Greetings,  

Your commitment to serving others through missions is truly inspiring. Your dedication to making a 
difference in the lives of those you encounter is commendable. 

In the face of constant change and goodbyes, your resilience shines through.  Your ability to adapt to new 
environments and embrace differences is a testament to your strength. 

Remember that each goodbye and hello is an opportunity to touch lives, spread hope, and make a 
positive impact on the world.  Your work in missions is shaping communities and hearts. 

As you navigate through the challenges of missionary life, know that you have a strong support system 
behind you.  Your efforts are valued, and your journey is followed with admiration. 

Young people, as vibrant torchbearers of hope and love, your energy and passion are vital in moving 
missions forward.  Your unique perspectives and unwavering dedication have the power to ignite hearts, 
transform lives and illuminate the path towards a brighter future.  Embrace this journey with courage, 
knowing that each step you take brings us closer to fulfilling God’s purpose. 

May your faith be unwavering, your spirit unyielding, and your actions a testament to the boundless 
possibilities when we unite in His name.  Together, let us embark on this mission with joy in our hearts, 
knowing that through our collective efforts, we can make a lasting impact on the world. 

May each goodbye be met with the courage to say hello again, knowing that your presence brings light 
wherever you go.  Stay strong, stay true to your calling, and keep moving missions forward! 

Blessings and Love, 

Sherryl Whiting 
God First, Missions Forward, Love Unconditionally  

“Lend a Hand, Lift Others Up, and Link Communities” 
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Supervisor Seawright  
received a throw from the 

Southeast Alabama Conference WMS! 

She is going to be missed in Alabama! 
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If you would like to purchase a ticket, please send money to: 
Catherine Jordan 525 Barron Rd Troy, AL 36081 or CashApp $9WMSAME 

Please indicate Celebratory Breakfast
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Self Denial Celebration

Please register by clicking on the link below:

https://t.e2ma.net/click/9bpqki/t7mt0z/pc4efv
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AME Church Authors’ Catalog 

Are you a member of the AME Church who has published literature for 
children, youth, and young adults ages 2-26?  Great!  We need you!  We 
ask that you join the AME Church Authors' Catalog!   Please complete the 
link below to provide your information!   

If you have any questions, please send an email to: 
ConnectionalYPD23@gmail.com!

AMEC Authors' Catalog - Submission Form

Calling all young people 2-26 to participate in the Connectional 
YPD R.I.S.E. - Reading Initiative for Scholastic Excellence!  It's not 
too late to join this transformative ministry event to reduce the 
"Summer Slide."   
Summer slide, also known as summer learning loss, is the tendency for 
students to lose some of the academic skills they've gained during the 
previous school year over the summer break. This can include a decline 
in reading ability and other skills.   

Please review the flyer and access the R.I.S.E. Tools for Success here, 
which includes Bookmarks, a Reading Log, and an Active Reader 
Guide!   

Please submit reading suggestions and questions to: 
ConnectionalYPD23@gmail.com!

Kierra Giles, Connectional YPD Reading & Literacy Chair 
9th Episcopal District

mailto:ConnectionalYPD23@gmail.com
https://t.e2ma.net/click/9bpqki/t7mt0z/9j3efv
mailto:ConnectionalYPD23@gmail.com
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CONFERENCE HAPPENINGS!

The Southwest Alabama Conference WMS 
Donated 

$250 each to Lebanon and Tate Chapel AMEC 
and over $2,200 to Roberts Chapel AMEC 

To God Be The Glory!
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AWESOME! 
Northwest Alabama Conference WMS 

“Be Blessed Closet” 
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KUDOS  
to the 

Southeast Alabama Conference WMS 
“Wiregrass Emergency Pregnancy 

Service” Project

The WEPS is an active, pro-life 
pregnancy center offering assistance 

to young girls and women facing 
unplanned pregnancies. 

Items donated were diapers, pull-ups, 
wipes, bottles, pacifiers, boys and 

girls clothes, and more!
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The Southeast Alabama Conference WMS 
donated Books in memory of past head 

start cafeteria worker,  
Rev. Shirley Reeves

Thank you for remembering others 
and supporting the children!
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JUNE 
Birthday 
Wishes!

Please keep ALL of our  
BEREAVED FAMILLIES 

in your prayers!
🙏 🙏 🙏


